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Dear Parents, 

  

Parent involvement is generally a key indicator of a successful virtual school 

experience. There is a direct positive correlation between parent involvement 

and student success. We thank all the parents for taking an active role in online 

learning. We acknowledge the strong support rendered by the parents. 

This is a gentle reminder to parents of children whose school fees have not yet 

been paid. We would appreciate receiving the fees till date for smoothly 

conducting online classes. 

School rules will apply if the fees are not cleared before due dates. We seek 

your cooperation in settling the dues on time. 

We sincerely appreciate the parents who have paid the fees as per the schedule. 

We will continue in our pursuit to achieve excellence. 

  

Stay home, stay safe. 

  
  

Warm regards, 

  

Sanchita Verma 

Principal      
Indian School Sohar 


